
Subject: [gbird] Guadalajara Mee�ng

From: Royden Saah <royden.saah@islandconserva�on.org>

Date: 5/24/2017 2:57 PM

To: "gbird@lists.ncsu.edu" <gbird@lists.ncsu.edu>

Hi All,

I have been mee�ng with Elizabeth Heitman regarding formula�on of Ethics Board. She had a ques�on regarding who

from GBIRd will be a�ending the Interna�onal Symposium on the Biosafety of GMOs in Guadalajara, Mexico June 4-8. 

Please let me know if you are a�ending.

Cheers,

Royden

J. Royden Saah

Coordinator

Gene�c Biocontrol of Invasive Rodents Program

www.gene�cbiocontrol.org

www.islandconserva�on.org
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